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This Week….. 
We have continued learning our letters and 
sounds. In phonics we learnt the ‘z’ sound and 
the digraphs ‘qu’ and ‘ch’. A digraph is two 
letters together that make one sound. We also 
learnt about words that end in ‘s’ such as 
cats, dogs and naps. This week’s tricky words 
are, go, no, to and into.  
 

In our continuous provision we have 
continued learning all about Liverpool and 
have used the Numicon to make different 
famous Liverpool landmarks. We also added 
the correct number of pompoms to the 
Liverbird using tweezers. 
 

In maths we have been learning all about 
circles and triangles and we have been 
identifying these and comparing them. See if 
your child can find any triangles or circles at 
home?   

 
Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 

photographs of all our fun activities. 
@ListerInf_Rec 

 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Rosie Craig  
 

Daffodils: Jacob Barnes 
 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 

 

Christmas Singalong 
The children are busy practising for their 

Christmas Singalong. Please see dates and times 
below  

Tuesday 10th December   
Daffodils: 9.15am  
Bluebells: 10.30am  

 
 

Road Safety week 

This week the children learnt all about road safety. 
The children learnt about High Visibility clothing 

and spoke about the importance of crossing roads 
safely. The children learnt that you need to stop, 

look and think before you cross the road.  

 


